
 
26th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Y7 Cookery Club 
 
We are starting a Cookery Club for Year 7 students, with Mrs Cadogan and Mrs Gifford. This will take place after 
school on a Tuesday. Our first session will take place on Tuesday 17th October.  The students will take home the 
food they prepare in the club.  
 
The Cookery Club will introduce the students to basic skills and will hopefully lead to an enjoyment of cooking. 
  
Although there will be no charge for this club, you will need to provide all of the ingredients for the dish that the 
students will be making. Mrs Cadogan will always communicate this information to students in advance.   
 
The sessions will finish at around 4.20pm so transport home will need to be arranged with your son or daughter.  
 
At this stage, we will be offering 10 places for Y7 students to join the cookery club on a first come, first serve 
basis. If your son or daughter is interested, you will need to complete the attached MS form to sign them up to 
the club.  
 
As attendance is limited to 10 places, we would expect all students who sign up to attend the club on a regular 
basis and for their conduct and behaviour to reflect our expectations of students in a normal lesson during 
school time.  
 
Our plan would be for the students to attend the cookery club on a 6-week rotation basis, to allow other 
students in the year group to sign up to the club at a later date.  
 
Once we have an idea of initial interest in the club, we will make contact with parents whose child was allocated 
one of the first 10 places with more information about the 17th October.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss A Miles  
Director of Learning Year 7    
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uQGgjJVgKEGfA5qsyTZQCOd2UgaZlxVAq-Krjev-VRtUMUpOVUtLSEpKSjVEVTRXWTBZN05JVVZBRy4u

